
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein  

 

From: Lisa Ridgway 

   

Date: January 13, 2023 

 

Re: Resolution – FSMC Termination and RFP 

 

 

Please add the following resolution to the agenda: 

 

Be it Resolved that the Glassboro Board of Education does hereby give the district’s Food 

Service Management Company sixty (60) day notice of termination as of January 19, 2023; and  

 

Furthermore, the Board of Education approves the submission of an Emergency RFP to the 

State of New Jersey, Department of Agriculture, for approval; and 

 

After approval the Board of Education does approve the RFP process for obtaining a new Food 

Service Management Company. 

 

 

 


